Charter Township of Port Huron 3800 Lapeer Road Port Huron, Michigan 48060 810-987-6600

A BUDGET WORKSHOP
of the
Port Huron Township Board
will be held
Monday, November 4, 2024
at 6:00 p.m.

Items to be discussed:

- 1. Review of the proposed 2025 budget
- 2. Any other business that may come before the entire Board.

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), MCLA 41.72a (2) (3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or service should contact the Port Huron Township Board by writing or calling the following: Benita E. Davis, Clerk; 3800 Lapeer Road, Port Huron, MI 48060 – 810-987-6600.